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MEMORANDUM FOR: Bill M. Morris, Director
Division of Regulatory Applications
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
Region V

SUBJECT: COMMENTS: PROPOSED REVISION OF 10CFR 71 FOR COMPATIBILITY
WITH IAEA

Thank you for the opportunity to coment on the proposed revision. We regret
to inform you that we do not have the resources at this time to perform a
meaningful review. ,
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Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety & Safeguards
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